Note to File

Oct. 30, 2003

Re:  WesternGeco Environmental Assessment (EAO2-002)
Telephone Conversation w. Chief Floyd Bertrand, Ft. Liard

Chief Bertrand called to express surprise that NRS was still a possible project. He
pointed out that Ft. Liard has heard nothing from the company in terms of consultation,
and that the consent of Ft. Liard should be an important concern in this EA. Chief
Bertram requested that community consultation be carefully considered during the EA.

-Alan Ehrlich
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
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